
Chehalis Tribal Government 
*Reopening Notice*

A water main broke near Oakville. This is 

not our system but it is being worked on 

and we have offered support. The Tribe 

will deliver water to affected households. 

Please be patient.  

Tribal government is not affected and 

will open normally 8AM

We appreciate your patience and 

understanding throughout this process.




